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To the Australian Electoral Commission 

25May2018 

 

Hi 

I understand that the State Labor Party has argued that they do not believe it is “viable, 

necessary or preferable” to keep Flagstaff Hill, Aberfoyle Park or Happy Valley in Boothby.  

I beg to differ - living in Flagstaff Hill, my wife and i naturally align with places like 

Blackwood, Westfield Marion and Pasadena Foodland for shopping, as well as our favourite 

beaches in Seacliffe and Brighton. Our favourite eating places are in Brighton. We attend church 

in Melrose Park, which is linked to a church in Blackwood. 

We only occasionally travel south towards Morphett Vale, Christies Beach, Noarlunga or 

Hackham. 

Regards 

William Gough 

 




